
I have been offering short term rentals for 11 years. I have never had a bad experience, and the 

income it generates has allowed us to invest in our property to make it better, safer and more up to 

date. I offer a very clean, well run place to stay. STR's are an excellent way for out of town guests 

to experience our community up close and on a personal level.  

  

 

 It has had a very positive impact on my ability to own my home....and more importantly improve 

it. I have made significant repairs to the home in the 11 years I have owned it. The home was 

abandoned for 2 years when I purchased it.  

  

 

 It has also served our visitors on a positive level, as I often host guests who are in town for 

treatment at the Cleveland Clinic, and university Hospitals.  

  

 

 My rental also allows me to pay my cleaning crews a very good wage (up to $40.00 per hour) for 

their work on the mantaining and cleaning the house. This has assisted other local residents by 

supplementing their income.  

  

 

 I am willing to meet with lawmakers virtually. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Robert Vayda 


